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Comments: To whom it may concern,

I am writing to express my concern about this legislation, especially in regards to fixed anchors and new and old

bolting.

I suggest that the USFS:

-Allows the continued use of existing fixed anchors without further review, unless there are site-specific resource

concerns.

-Allows for the maintenance of existing fixed anchors without prior approval, unless there are site-specific

resource concerns.

-Authorizes the placement of new fixed anchors in wilderness with a simple and efficient permitting process that

does not require an MRA 

Thank you for you time and all your hard work.

Niels Meyer


